
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  12-10-16 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:30. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 18 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a brief safety presentation on carburetor icing 
 
Randy thanked Tony for providing lunch today.  John Price will ask Sue about next month. 
 
Jeff Schultz was the only guest. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Tony seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
The CMLF Christmas party will be at 6:00 on December 15 at the Lost Pizza Company in 
Ridgeland.  Steve Dowell is having a New Years’ Day potluck at 12-ish.  David Boackle 
asked for everyone to bring his 2017 calendar to the January meeting. 
 
There were no new ratings or licenses.  Linwood has a new Cardinal. 
 
New member Richard Chaffin owns the property north of the runway (jokes were made 
about accidentally landing on his property). 
 
Dee gave the financial report and reported on the November fly-in.  There were 25 planes 
and over 100 people in attendance. Food donations exceeded our cost. Revenues and 
expenses are essentially in line with our budget. Boyd moved to accept the financial report, 
John Mudgett seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Boyd got soil samples from the runway and had them analyzed.  Lime and fertilizer need to 
be added.  Dee recommended that Boyd mow the runway beginning in April 2017. Our 
verbal agreement with Boyd calls for $150 per mowing with a maximum of $ $2400 per 
season. Boyd will monitor the grass and mow when he deems necessary. We will use the 
$800 budgeted for dirt to help pay for lime and fertilizer. Tony moved that we apply lime to 
the runway now and apply fertilizer in the spring, and that Boyd keep the runway mowed 
on a regular basis.  Bill Lehr seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
John Price arranged for a 91-year-old to get a ride in Tony’s plane, and the man gave a 
donation to the club.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:20. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


